
 

Tamworth Regional Council 
Brisbane Street – Adairs Bus Zone Closure 

2nd December to 16th December 2024 
 
Tamworth Regional Council has advised that the Brisbane Street - 
Adairs Bus Zone will be closed for painting of the Adairs store from the 
2nd to 16th of December 2024. One lane will be closed between 9:30am 
- 2:00pm and a temporary bus zone will be relocated to Centerpoint. 
 
Signage will be posted by Council and the Contractor indicating the 
temporary bus zone. 
 
The following bus services will be affected:- 
 
PM School Service S152 (Rosella Bus) 
Bus will divert on the PM School Service – (R) Darling, (L) Kable, (R) 
Bridge and then continue on the normal run. 
 
Regular Route Services 431/435/436/433/428 
These bus services will use the temporary bus zone at Centrepoint.  
 
  


